
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 26th 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As we are sure you are aware when students reach Year 11 at the Academy they are expected to 

attend period 6 lessons in subjects where it is felt they would benefit from extra support. This is to 

help them achieve the outcomes they are capable of in their examinations in the summer. 

This year, the start of these lessons has been delayed due to Covid and National restrictions but we 

are anxious that the students get this extra support as soon as possible. With this in mind we are 

planning to begin the period 6 lessons as soon as we are able at this end of the current National 

Lockdown period.  

Year 11 students will be provided with a new timetable during the week beginning 30th November 

2020 and lessons will begin on 7th December 2020, providing that there are no restrictions due to 

Covid preventing this at the time. 

We would like to assure you that all measures in place to protect staff and students will be followed 

during period 6 and bubbles will not be broken. 

We hope you will support us and your child with these lessons, as in previous years they have 

proven very valuable in supporting the outcomes and progress of students. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Rachel Cook 

Acting Principal  


